
STU, EVERY: Additional Guidance and Changes for the Spring 2020 Semester of moving courses to a remote learning option can be
challenging but we are confident that your instructors and academic colleges are here to support you in this
transition.  In an effort to continue to assist you in completing a successful semester, university administration
has provided some additional guidance and changes that we want to make you aware of.

EXTENSION OF THE WI THDRAWAL DEADLINE

Although K-State has made the decision to extend the withdrawal deadline, we encourage you to try the newdelivery methods of your courses as well as work with your academic faculty and academic advisors.  They are



questions about any changes to registration procedures as respond to the impacts of COVID-19.  The university
COVID-19 website will also pr


